WANT TO BE FAMOUS?

Do you want to see yourself or your team featured in MB Current? The Office of Marketing & Communications is always taking story ideas and gathering fun tidbits of information to feature in the city's employee newsletter. Whether it's current events, holiday celebrations or even winning a kickball tournament, we'd love to add it in! And don't forget the pictures — it didn't happen if it's not an comerci.



To submit, please send an email to taylorhall@miamibeachfl.gov, with the subject line, "MB Current."

STUDENT LOAN FORGIVENESS



As a government employee, you may be eligible to receive student loan forgiveness under the Federal Public Service Loan Forgiveness Program (PSLF). The PSLF Program forgives the remaining balance on your Direct Loans after you have made 120 qualifying monthly payments under a qualifying repayment plan while working full-time for a qualifying employer.

For more information, contact the U.S. Department of Education FedLoan Servicing by calling 1.855.265.4038 or online at

https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/repay-loans/forgiveness-cancellation/public-service.

SUBMIT A RANDOM ACT OF KINDNESS

Have you or someone you know gone the extra mile for a colleague, resident or unrelated stranger lately?

Be a part of inspiring kindness amongst City Hall! Send an e-mail to communications@miamibeachfl.gov with a description, video and/or photo showcasing the kind act to be recognized on our social media and feature column in MB Current.

